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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
23 July 2020 
 
Commerce Commission releases further draft reasons paper 
 
The Commerce Commission has released a further draft reasons paper on the fibre input 
methodologies.   
 
The Commission will be releasing further consultation documents next month. 
 
Chorus will be considering the inter-relationship between the various documents already 
released and still to be released.  The published timetable indicates last submissions are 
due late September. 
 
The final decision on Input Methodologies (excluding financial loss asset) is due on 13 
October 2020.  The final decision on Input Methodologies on financial loss asset is due 3 
November 2020. 
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